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For I know the plans I have for you, declares the Lord, plans to prosper you and not to 
harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”
Jeremiah 29:11

     Christian Dental Society members continue to support mission efforts both here and 
around the world in Christ’s name even if members have been unable to travel 
internationally. The Christian message continues to spread and many are coming to the 
Lord during the COVID-19 pandemic.  The CDS is praying, optimistically that our 
ability to travel and impact others for Christ around the world through dentistry will be 
fruitful in 2021. Mission requests for equipment and kits are starting to come in. 
    The ADA is planning for an in-person conference from October 14-16, 2021 at the 
Mandalay Bay Resort center in Las Vegas.  CDS plans to be there with an exhibit booth, 
conduct the annual CDS Board Meeting, and enjoy a Mission Banquet.  Please add the 
dates to your calendar.  



“Hello, welcome to Flight #2021. We are prepared to take off into the New Year. Please 
make sure your Attitude and Blessings are secured and locked in an upright position. All 
self-destructive devices should be turned off at this time. All negativity, hurt and 
discouragement should be put away. Should we lose altitude under pressure, during the 
flight, reach up and pull down a Prayer. Prayers will automatically be activated by Faith. 
Once your Faith is activated you can assist other passengers. There will be NO 
BAGGAGE allowed on this flight. The Captain (GOD) has cleared us for takeoff. 
Destination GREATNESS. #2021


